

Happy Thanksgiving!

1 message

Duncan & Laney Howard

Tue, Nov 14, 2023 at 4:24

<duncanh@lagovistaneighbor.org>

PM

Reply-To: Duncan & Laney Howard <duncanh@lagovistaneighbor.org>

To: laneyhoward14@gmail.com

View this email in your browser



Happy Thanksgiving!

Fall Elementary Programs











Fall Secondary Programs





We are thankful for all of you!

We so appreciate your loving and generous partnership with us in Lago Vista.

We pray that you have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Duncan and Laney Howard

For more information, donations, or volunteering, please go to our website <u>lagovistaneighbor.org</u>







Copyright © 2023 Lago Vista Neighbor, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:

Lago Vista Neighbor 420 E 57th St Lot 135 Loveland, CO 80538-1282

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

